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We Need Help Nurturing Our Future Leaders! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Visiting Bethel you immediately feel a sense of community. You feel that this is a place where people care about one another. Food Bank of Alaska went to visit the community as part of our strategic plan to help alleviate hunger in rural Alaska.
Food Bank of Alaska ships commodities and summer meals to many rural communities and wants to feed more children! With the help of local communities, we were able to send over 73,000 meals last summer. UAF Family Nutrition Program Educator Sharon Chakuchin distributes meals through a 4-H summer program in Bethel where kids enjoy activities and learning all day long. “We are nurturing the future leaders of this community,” Sharon says. Beef jerky and cheese sticks are lunch favorites. Any uneaten food accumulates on a “share table,” but nothing is wasted. Anything left at the end of the day goes home to families to share with others. 
With your help, Food Bank of Alaska can send meals for kids in more communities! Please reach out to our Child Nutrition Coordinator Laura Olson at 907-222-3107 or lolson@foodbankofalaska.org for more information. You can also visit us at www.foodbankofalaska.org. 
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